August 12, 2011

Ms. Valerie Woods,

Milwaukee County Department of Family Care
901 N. 9" Street, Room 307 C

Milwaukee, Wisconsin, 53233

Re: Milwaukee County Department of Family Care, Governing Board
Dear Ms. Woods:
As you requested, I have enclosed a copy of my resume for your review.

I am very enthusiastic about the opportunity to serve on the Milwaukee County Department of
Family Care’s Governing Board. Throughout my legal career, 1 have represented many low
income, Milwaukee County residents, of all ages, who were in need of coordinated medical care
and case management services. [ have seen the positive impact that enrollment in the Family
Care Program has brought to many of my clients, For many years, [ have been an active
participant in Disability Rights Wisconsin’s Family Care Advocacy Constortium, and am
familiar with the program. Although I have recently retired from the active practice of law, my
commitment to promoting the interests of those in need in our community remains strong.
Particularly in these difficult economic times, I look forward to working with the Board and the
Department of Family Care to ensure the interests and integrity of the program and its
consumers.

Thank you for considering my application to become a member of the Governing Board. Please
feel free to contact me with questions or if you would like further information.

Sincerely yours,
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Paula K. Lorant
Attorney at Law

405 E. Montclaire Avenue
Whitefish Bay, Wisconsin, 53217
414-964-5611



